November 29, 2012
Dennis A. Lorenz, P.E.

Brasher & Lorenz, Inc.

2201 San Pedro NE

Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:
Luna Lodge 9119 Central NE 
Final Certification of Occupancy – Approved

Engineer’s Stamp Date 11/27/2012 (K20/D059)

Dear Mr. Lorenz,

Based on the Certification received 11/29/2012, the site is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.  





Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.





Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

e-mail

